
 

 

 

 

 

09 January 2014 

 

Mr. Mohammed Mahmoud 

President 

Aero Industrial Sales 

One Cross Island Plaza, Rosedale 

NY 11422 

Email: mohammed@aeroindustrialsales.com 

 

 

Dear Mr. Mahmoud,  

 

RE: APPRECIATION FOR SPONSORSHIP AT THE 45
TH

 AFRAA ANNUAL 

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

 

It was a pleasure to meet you at the 45th Annual General Assembly (AGA) of the African 

Airlines Association which was held in Mombasa, Kenya, from 24-26 November 2013. 

 

I wish to take this opportunity to express the thanks and appreciation of the Executive 

Committee and Member airlines of the African Airlines Association (AFRAA) to Aero 

Industrial Sales for the support and sponsorship of the AGA. We are particularly grateful for 

your sponsorship of the ground transport for the AGA.  

 

Your support of AFRAA and its member airlines confirms your determination to build lasting 

relationships with carriers on the continent. We appreciate your contributions and support in 

this regard. 

 

We look forward to further strengthening the healthy relationship that exists between 

AFRAA and Aero Industrial Sales and would appreciate any suggestions from your end that 

could bring this about.  

 

On behalf of the entire membership of AFRAA, I wish you and the Aero Industrial Sales 

family a prosperous 2014. 

 

Best regards 

 

 

 

Dr. Elijah Chingosho 

Secretary General 
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